
  August Virtual Training   
A variety of virtual training is available this month from BCAP! 

Please take advantage of these opportunities! Log into your NJCCIS account to register! 
 

DATE TIME 
EVENT 

ID# 
TITLE TRAINER CERTIFICATE 

8/3/2021 6:30 PM 128229 Learn About Lead: Protect Your Children Elyse Pivnick YES 

8/5/2021 6:30 PM * Family Child Care Orientation  Training Team YES 

8/10/2021 6:30 PM 127628 The Growing Brain: Unit 5 – Social-Emotional Development Kristin and Kathryn YES 

8/12/2021 6:30 PM 128227 Phonics and Writing in the ECE Setting Christin R. YES 

8/17/2021 6:30 PM 127629 The Growing Brain: Unit 6 – Understanding Behavior Kristin and Kathryn YES 

8/24/2021 6:30 PM 127630 The Growing Brain: Unit 7 – Everyday Play Kristin and Kathryn YES 

8/31/2021 6:30 PM 128308 Books, Balls, and Blocks/ Developmental Screening Overview Judy and Kristin YES 
 

*For all inquiries about Family Child Care Orientation, contact the Lead Trainer at 609-288-3631. 
 

**All parents are invited to attend a Parent Support Meeting (Learn About Back to School in a Post-Covid Era) on 8/26/2021 at 6:30 PM.  
Please share with the parents in your programs. For more information contact Judith Byrne at jubyrne@bccap.org. 

 
Burlington Community Action Partnership Training Disclaimer:    

One of BCAP's primary concerns is the health and safety of all our training participants. Due to some concerning behaviors ob served during virtual trainings, the training staff at BCAP advise following these guidelines to ensure your safety 

and full participation while attending high quality professional development trainings. Cameras must be turned on throughout the duration of the training. Credit cannot be given if a participant’s camera is not turned on or if a participant 

is exemplifying distracting or unsafe behavior. Driving while attending a training is prohibited due to safety reasons. It is impossible to watch a webinar and safely operate a vehicle at the same time due to the interactive nature of our 

webinars. The trainers at BCAP continue to work diligently to make quality virtual professional development available. These trainings should be treated as if they were in-person training and require your undivided attention. When 

choosing a training to attend, please make sure you can dedicate uninterrupted time for the duration of the webinar. We understand that there may be unplanned interruptions, but these should be minimized as much as possible. A 

participant can be removed from the webinar, based on the decision of the trainer, if they display unsafe and/or inattentive behavior for an extended period. A participant will not be admitted into a training if they arrive more than 15 

minutes past the scheduled start time. Credit will not be given if a participant leaves more than 15 minutes before the scheduled end time of the training. We appreciate your cooperation with this matter.  

 


